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Members in the news
Jay Neitz, PhD and Susana Marcos, PhD 
Neitz and Marcos were named Fellows of the Optical Society of America.

Jay Neitz, Medical College of Wisconsin: For advancing our 
understanding of the genetic and biological basis of human color vision.  

Susana Marcos, Consejo Superior de Investigaciones Cientificas, Spain: 
For contributions to visual optics, in particular in the areas of 
photoreceptor optics and ocular aberrations, with advancements in basic 
knowledge of the optical properties of the eye and relevant ophthalmic 
applications. 

Abbot Clark, PhD 
Clark, former vice president of discovery research and head of glaucoma 
research at Alcon Laboratories Inc., has left retirement to become 
director of the North Texas Eye Research Institute. 

John Werner, PhD 
Werner (University of California-Davis) and researchers at three other 
universities will share a $5 million NEI grant to continue developing 
technology for three-dimensional imaging of eye cells in a project that 
has been described as the "Hubble telescope" of the eye.. 

Elke Luetjen-Drecoll, MD 
Luetjen-Drecoll of the University of Erlangen Nurnberg is the new vice 
president of the German Academies of Sciences.  
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Key dates: ARVO 2009 
Annual Meeting 

February 9 — Abstract notifications go out
February 27 — Online Abstract Search 
and Itinerary Builder launches 
March 17 — Housing deadline 
April 3 — Advanced registration deadline 
for childcare 
 
Visit www.arvo.org/AM. 

Page 1 of 2ARVO Insight - January 2009

30/01/2009http://newsmanager.commpartners.com/arvo/issues/2009-01-28/3.html




